Greyhounds Queensland

7 Jamuary 2010

Hon. Andrew Fraser MP
Treasurer of Queensland
Level 9

100 George Street
BRISBANE QLD 4000
Dear Minister,

Re:  Proposed Integrated Racing Control Body

" Greyhounds Quéens]and Ltd supports fully the integraﬁon of the Control Body as
specified, providing the safeguards as previously outlined in correspondence and
minutes are honoured.

Yours sincerely,

B

Ms. Kerry Watson
Chair |

Cec Mite Kelly — Executive Director, Office of Racing
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